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President’s Perspective

By Eric Gallay, ATRI President

Wow! It has been a busy sum-
mer for ATRI, so there are a 
few subjects I would like to 
touch on. First, I would like to 
start off by saying thank you 
to the members who have 
contributed to our Legisla-
tive Fund. The proceeds have 
helped ATRI to fight HB5159. 
Together, we can defeat this 
bill as it has some serious potential changes that can really 
hurt our industry. Most of you know this bill was going to 
be model legislation that would be used in other states, we 
knew we could not let this happen. As of today, this is on 
hold, but we know LKQ will return in the spring.  We are still 
at a deficit with our legislative fund and we need your help, 
so please send us what you can so we can continue the fight. 
A big thank you to the ones who have gone beyond the call 
of duty to make this happen.

Second, thank you to those who attended the meetings we 
had throughout the state explaining what is actually going 
on in IL. We hope you have a better understanding on this 
issue. If you have any questions on this please don’t hesitate 
to call the ATRI office.

This is exactly why there is an association. If there was no 
association this bill would have become law and would be 
putting some recyclers out of business. It is times like these 
we need to band together to have a bigger voice and fight 
for our rights as an auto recycler in Illinois. The ATRI asso-
ciation has grown a little as more have come on board. It is 
the mission of ATRI to keep you updated and informed on 
all that happens in this industry. If you are reading this and 
you are not an ATRI member please fill out the form in this 
newsletter and join us, you will be glad you did.

Now I will move on to some good news with ATRI. In this 
newsletter you will see the registration for the upcoming 
Illinois and Missouri convention and trade show to be held 
October 19/20 at the St. Louis Pic-A-Part yard. We can’t 
thank the Heckenast family enough for hosting once again 
this year. Their facility is state of the art and you all must see 
it! There will be educational seminars, a “Young Guns” round 
table and so much more going on that weekend. Bring the 
family as see some of the sights in St. Louis. Yard tours will 
happen throughout the day as well. This is also a great op-
portunity to meet new people and may even become trad-
ing partners too. I can tell up that since I have been attending 
these once a- year- conventions, I have met so many people 
that I am now doing business with. The Thursday evening 
before the convention begins on Friday we will have a “Meet 
& Greet” at the Gateway Kartplex, this is go-cart racing at 
its finest. This track is located in the middle of the Gateway 
Motorsports Park. If you like going fast, and enjoying the 
competitiveness and camaraderie, then this is for you, or, just 
come and watch have a bite to eat and cheer them on! All 
is in close vicinity to the hotel. Michelle has been on top of 
it as has done a wonderful job as usual. This will be one to 
remember I am sure.  

October will be here soon enough and I look forward to 
spending time with all of you and the exhibitors.

Thank you, and Happy Recycling!

Eric Gallay, ATRI President
Red’s Auto Parts
Cottage Hills, IL
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Executive’s Viewpoint

By Michelle Lechner, Executive Director

As you can see, and already 
know ATRI has been busy 
legislatively while also pre-
paring for this year’s joint 
convention and trade show 
with Missouri. The line-up 
for this year’s convention and 
trade show is really going to 
be top notch. After doing two 
years of having an “Old Tim-
ers” Round table we decided to change things up and hear 
from the “Young Guns” this year. I think it will be interesting 
to hear from the young ones in the business. Let’s face it, so 
many in this business are 1st, 2nd, and even 3rd or more 
generations. Sherri Heckenast will be one of the members on 
that panel along with hosting this event at their yard. I want 
to personally thank the Heckenast family who have gone be-
yond the call of duty two years in a row now by hosting this 
event. Other highlights include a session on social media. 
Come hear how to grow your business with social media. 
Learn how to be the first yard listed when someone googles 
your name. This day and age there are so many avenues to 
use through social media. Amber Kendrick, Manager and 
President from Pete’s Auto Parts in Michigan will be present-
ing on a number of topics and you can check them out on 
the registration page in this newsletter.  Be sure to find the 
registration for the convention and trade show fill it out and 
send it in. Bring the family, there is so much to do in St. Louis 
and the hotel in Fairview Heights is just a few miles from 
the event and also close to the city of St. Louis. This event is 
for you. It’s inexpensive and a good way to keep up on the 
latest and greatest this industry has to offer. I guarantee you 
will come away with new innovative idea’s and ready to use 
your new information in your day to day operations.

Back to the legislative part I mentioned above. So many of 
you took the time to reach out to your Representatives and 
Senators about HB5159 and we thank you for that. You re-

ally don’t know how important that is. The beauty about this 
industry is that we have recyclers in all districts in IL, so if all 
reach out to their Representatives and Senators and let them 
know who you are it will make a difference as we proceed 
to tackle this issue that has landed in our back yard. While 
we have been able to stop this for now, it’s not going away. If 
you are a member you are aware and have read HB5159, if 
you’re not, you should google it for yourself. Please feel free 
to call me with any questions. 

In today’s world associations are stronger than ever. By join-
ing, you get member only perks and are the first to know 
what’s going on in this industry today. You get exclusive ad-
vertisement on our website in the membership directory and 
listed in the newsletter that goes our 6 times a year. Please 
like our FB page. Feel free to post on the FB page and I will 
share it for all to see. Again, lots of exposure through social 
media. You also get a competitive edge over non-members. 
Networking at its best especially at the annual convention 
and trade show. If you are trying to grow your business that 
event is definitely for you. You get training opportunities on 
a variety of subjects. Be a member also enhances your cred-
ibility as an auto recycling business. Also, you have a say so 
on what happens in the government though ATRI’s advo-
cacy efforts.

Lastly, I want you to know the dues notices will be coming 
your way the first week of November, and we appreciate 
you taking the time to get them paid in a timely manner. 
I hope you all have had a great and prosperous summer. I 
look forward to seeing you all in October and the first ever 
joint convention and trade show with Missouri.

Keep Recycling,
Michelle Lechner
Executive Director
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In your time you may deal with environmental investiga-
tions.  It may be when you purchase or refinance a piece of a 
industrial or commercial property, when you sell a property, 
when you go for zoning or land use changes, when you 
have to defend yourself or your business in court (includ-
ing the court of public opinion), or when you just want to 
spend money with a fun environmental consultant.  Oddly, 
we don’t see a lot of that last kind.  Issues of liability with 
buying, selling or lending on environmentally impaired real 
estate (or what someone thinks is environmentally impaired 
real estate) are very serious and often deal breakers.  You 
may need to know about environmental conditions on a 
piece of real estate for a lot of different reasons.  

A Phase I ESA is designed to assess the potential for adverse 

environmental conditions on a specific property, or nearby 
properties with potential to adversely affect the condition of 
the subject property.  A Phase I typically does not involve 
any type of intrusive activity – no digging, no sampling, etc.  
The goal of a Phase I is to develop a recommendation, based 
on site walks, interviews and a detailed records review (a 
paper chase); to do, or not to do additional environmen-
tal investigation.  This further investigation is referred to as 
a Phase II Investigation and is most likely invasive; a sam-
pling and/or drilling program for example.  The Phase II is a 
less prescribed investigation that targets the potential issues 
found during the Phase I.  These potential issues are referred 
to as recognized environmental conditions (RECs).  If prob-
lems are found during the Phase II, the next steps are correc-
tive actions or mitigation.  Corrective actions can take many 
forms and be no big deal, or a very big deal.   

People often ask us why we recommend a Phase I if we sus-
pect a Phase II will be called for.  It is the only private sec-
tor investigation that evaluates potential environmental issues 
that could affect a site based on present and past land uses.  It 
is amazing the amount of information you can find on a piece 
of real estate and persons associated with it by researching the 
property history.  A Phase I allows us to determine if further 
investigation is warranted based on the site’s history, what 
we should look for during the Phase II, and where we should 
look for it.  For example if the site was a gas station we would 
look for petroleum in the Phase II – not Methyl Ethyl Kool 
Aid.  The gas pumps were here – look here.  The research can 
also prevent a potential issue from being “smoke screened” by 
another issue.  For example, the site is a gas station now but it 
was a Methyl Ethyl Kool Aid factory in the 1960s – let’s look 
for both gas and Methyl Ethyl Kool Aid.  

The Phase I is a roadmap that helps determine if future in-
vestigation on the site is necessary and if so what, where 
and how much investigation is called for.  Having a good 

The Phase I Environmental Site Assessment Process

By  Sara R. Hamidovic, MS, PE, CHMM, VET Environmental Engineering, LLC
 Rudy D. Fields, LPG, CHMM, VET Environmental Engineering, LLC 

Mon - Fri
8am - 5pm 900 North Main Street

Montgomery, IL 60538
E-mail: stafrdused@aol.com
Local #: 630-892-4218

AUTO PARTS & RECYCLING
Serving Illinois and Beyond Since 1946
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road map (Phase I) can make the trip 
(Phase II) shorter, less expensive and 
more advantageous.  If there are no 
RECs found as part of the Phase I, the 
recommendation will be that further in-
vestigation (a Phase II) is not warranted. 

A proper Phase I should include: a 
site walk on the property, evaluation 
of neighboring or nearby properties, a 
public agency records review, evalu-
ation of prior land usage of the prop-
erty and adjacent properties, review 
of historical aerial photographs and 
maps, interviews with knowledgeable 
persons, and reviews of chains of title 
for the property.  All of these sources 
may provide clues about how the prop-
erty was used in the past.  You may be 
asked to provide a legal description or 
survey of the property in question to 
ensure there is no confusion regarding 
the boundaries of the subject property.  

Common Phase I interview formats ask: 
“is the property or any adjacent prop-
erty currently being used as a gasoline 
station, motor repair facility, commer-
cial printing facility, dry cleaner, photo 
developing lab, salvage yard or landfill, 
or as a waste treatment facility, storage, 
disposal, processing or recycling facility?”  
Other questions ask if the property or 
any adjacent property have been used 
for any of the stated purposes at any 
time in the past.  Auto salvage and recy-
cling facilities, like dry cleaners and print 
shops, have been a problem in the past.  
Some continue to be problematic de-
spite recent improvements.  The percep-
tion that yards are a mess will be with us 
for a long time.  I have been to salvage 
yards where I would let my ten-year-old 

play on the ground (he would want to 
run the loader).  I have also been to yards 
that will require significant investigation 
and corrective action.  Perceptions are 
real.  This is an industry that has not al-
ways been clean.  These perceptions will 
keep automotive recycling facilities in 
the spotlight for years to come.  

So, how do you protect yourself?  How 
do you ensure that when you are ready 
to sell you can, without taking a major 
price decrease or obligating yourself, or 
your heirs, to long-term environmental 
liability?  You prepare now.  Environ-
mental process of some sort is in the 
future of every salvage yard.  The yards 
that will fare the best are those that 
prepared the best.  Start implement-
ing systems today that will make you 
money when you are ready to retire 
and sell.  Avoid creating any issues that 
will be identified in a Phase I or Phase 
II investigation and fix existing issues.  
Document your activity.  If you dispose 
of waste tires, keep the receipts.  Infor-
mation is power, and you want to be in 

the driver’s seat when the time comes 
to negotiate on your property.   

Understand the environmental inves-
tigation process.  Knowing what your 
friendly environmental consultant is 
looking for and why, can give you a 
leg-up on preventing problems, or help 
you start addressing issues that exist, on 
your terms.  The worst time to address 
environmental issues is when you are 
due to close on the property in two 
weeks or when your loan is supposed 
to be going to committee.  The Phase 
I can be your road map to addressing 
things in a meaningful way and to the 
degree possible, on your terms and 
timeline.  

We hope everyone had a great summer 
and that 2018 is a great year for your 
business.  

Got Compliance?
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In converter recycling, the best recyclers know their numbers 
and partner with companies that educate. We encourage our 
customers to sell converters on assay, the verified analysis of 
the precious metal contained in the converters less the cus-
tomary recycling costs. You want to use a scientific method 
because it is reliable and can be validated. By selling on the 
assay method and understanding key metrics, it is less likely 
that you will leave money on the table.

In the first article of this series, Getting the Most from Your 
Converters with A Process You Can Trust, we emphasized 
Know Your Numbers. We strongly advise our customers 
to know their count before they sell. Train a key person to 
count and inspect the converters before they are packaged 
up. Teach him or her the difference between the ceramic 
and metallic (foil/wire) converters. Without an accurate ce-
ramic, metallic, empty, and DPF count it is impossible to 
know key bottom-line metrics like a true price per unit, price 
per pound, and average weight per unit. Like with selling 
whole units, these are areas that can contribute to misleading 
information and lost revenue.

In this article, we want to discuss why it is necessary to your 
bottom line to Understand the Importance of Weights. Next 
to knowing your unit count, the second most important as-
pect of selling converters is understanding the importance 
of weights.

If you’re missing weight, you’re missing money.

When you sell converters by the piece, you are at the mercy 
of the grade and the count being accurate and the price 
being fair. A slight of hand in any of these areas creates lost 
revenue. When you sell converters by the assay method, the 
same is true of the count, weight, and price. If you are going 

to get paid on the intrinsic value of the precious metal inside 
the converter, you want credit for everything.

If you want to know how much money you are really mak-
ing every time you sell, you must learn your true price per 
unit, price per pound, and average weight per unit. For those 
three metrics to be accurate, the burden is on you to know 
your count and weights and hold the converter recycling 
company that recycles for you accountable.

Track your shipping and arrival weight. If you want a good end-
ing result, i.e. maximum value, you need to agree on a begin-
ning weight. When you receive a delivery confirmation notice 
from the company processing your converters make sure that 
the weight you shipped is very close to the weight that arrived.

If you don’t have a scale, you can estimate your shipment by 
using 10 lbs. per converter. If the discrepancy is more than a 
few pounds find out why.

Work with companies that mass balance. Mass balance means 
that all weights in and all weights out are measured and ac-
counted for with a small tolerance for loss. Our tolerance is 
one-half of one percent (0.5%). We weigh and photograph 
all incoming skids and provide that to you the recycler. This is 
the beginning weight that we agree upon with you. Through-
out the process of de-canning, milling, sampling, and assay-
ing everything is weighed: catalyst, dust, moisture, scrap steel, 
gaylord boxes, pallets, trash or inert material. Inert material 
and trash includes things like insulation, batting, and screens 
that surround the ceramic catalyst biscuit or substrate. If the 
weights in and the weights out do not balance, the material 
cannot ship to the refiner. For your protection, and ours, we 
expect the same process at the refiner. Our job is to ensure 
payment for all precious metal contained in the converters.

Getting the Most from Your Converters with a 
Process You Can Trust: 
Understand the Importance of Weights

By Becky Berube
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Know your average weight per converter and price per pound. 
For a very long time, the average converter weighed 10 lbs. in 
the can and contained 2.2 pounds of ceramic catalyst. That’s 
approximately 20% catalyst to 80% steel. With car manufac-
turers demanding greater efficiency using less precious metal, 
we are seeing the average catalyst weight per unit trending 
downward to 1.8 or 1.9 pounds per unit. Recently, the aver-
age price per pound of recycled catalyst is yielding between 
$30 - $40 per pound. A discrepancy of even .3 pounds per 
unit could be costing you more than $10 a unit at $35 per 
pound (.3 x $35 = $10.50). Multiply that by the number of 
converters you are recycling, and the loss can be staggering.

Watch your trash and moisture. On the assay report that you 
receive, you should be able to see a weight reconciliation. 
The gross weight reported will typically be the catalyst and 
dust from de-canning without the packaging and steel. The 
net weight (wet) should be the weight of the catalyst less 
any trash or inert material as outlined earlier. The net weight 
(dry), or settlement weight, will be the weight of the catalyst 

less any moisture determined. Normally trash and moisture 
will run between 1 – 3 percent each of the gross weight and 
the net weight (wet) respectively unless there are extenu-
ating circumstances like exposure to moisture. The catalyst 
substrate is porous and very susceptible to moisture.

The bottom line for successful recyclers who make the most 
money from their converter recycling program, is becoming 
educated and tracking the data and the money to insure 
against loss.

For questions or copies of this article or previous articles in 
this series, email me or visit our website at: www.unitedcata-
lystcorporation.com.

Becky Berube serves the recycling community as President of 

United Catalyst Corporation, Co-Chair of the Automotive Recy-

cling Association’s Events Advisory Committee, and is an ExCom 

Board Member of the International Precious Metals Institute.
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Do What? 

So you’re in a restaurant and the guy at the next table starts choking. 
What will you do? Hopefully, something. Hopefully, that something is 
the Heimlich Maneuver. Hopefully, that guy at the next table gets to fin-
ish his dinner because of your quick action.

And what does this have to do with our inventory? I think we are much 
more efficient at selecting parts to be dismantled and stored in our build-
ings today versus 10-15 years ago. Would you agree? However, that 
doesn’t mean that we have developed a system for consistent verifica-
tion and purging of old stock. Hence the choking analogy. Many of our 
warehouses are chock full of aged parts that do not stand a good chance 
of selling, preventing us from bringing in fresh inventory which will sell. 
Quite frankly, we are choking. And it is costing us millions of dollars!

Think quick? 

1. Do you know how full your warehouse is by percent? 
2. Do you have an inventory of your rack positions?
3. Do you know how much of your warehoused inventory is 30-

60 days old, 61-90, 91-120, 121-180, 181+?

You may have to drill down with your YMS to figure these numbers 
out but it would be well worth the time. Do you think Amazon knows? 
Large companies spend millions of dollars on logistics and supply chain 
management systems to ensure that their customers receive the correct 
product at the right time and place. I believe this is the Auto Recycling 
Industry’s Heimlich moment. We must learn to run our operations as 
lean and efficiently as possible.

Putting up another building to warehouse inventory is not a bad idea, 
just don’t put up the new building until you have done the Heimlich on 
your current facility. Also, keep in mind that only you can determine 
what is old and what should be discarded. Late model yards will have 

Is It Time For The Heimlich 
Maneuver . . . 
On Your Inventory?

By Katie Stark & Paul D’Adamo             

Brothers, Jonah Smith from is Road Ready 
Wheels and Jonathan Smith from Bill Smith 
Auto Parts have big news to share with their au-
tomotive recycling family. 

Jonah and Brittany Smith gave birth to their 
beautiful baby daughter, Ada on May 25th, 
2018.

Jonathan Smith and Meghan Stafford have an-
nounced their engagement.  The wedding is 
planned for May 26, 2019.

Congratulations!!!! 
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a very different profile than a mechanical yard in terms of 
inventory.

It is critical to evaluate which parts will be warehoused versus 
stored in the vehicle. Part value, turn, and space requirements 
are several criteria that you should base your decision on. 

Quick Facts about Inventory:

• Negatives:
o Lost or missing parts cost you money in lost time 

and resources. We all know the frustration in track-
ing down a “missing” part.

o Lost or missing parts cost you customers due to 
high levels of stress.

o Lost or missing parts steals motivation from your 
sales people.

o Overstocked shelves reduce your ability to verify 
inventory.

o Overstocked warehouses limit your ability to have 
“Fresh” stock cycling through.

• Positives
o The higher the fill rate, the more confidence your 

sales people will have to sell your inventory which 
means more money in their pocket, as well as yours.

o Your customers will consider you a “preferred ven-
dor” because of your reliability.

o Managers spend more time managing versus search-
ing for lost sheep.

What’s Your Plan?

• Make Data Integrity and Inventory Control a Core 
Mission for your company which means that you 
need to step up and make it a priority.

• Use any available tool from your Yard Manage-
ment System Company ie Bar Code System to be 
part of the plan.

• Create a schedule for inventory audits and make it 
an ongoing process. It is easier to manage a project 
like this in smaller bites versus an annual event 
which never gets completed.

• Identify the proper team members who are fo-
cused, detail oriented and are consistent in com-
pleting projects. 

It truly adds up to planning, procedures and allocation of 
resources to get the job done.

Getting back to our story, choking is a real danger. Take the 
time to familiarize yourself with the fairly simple but effective 
Heimlich Maneuver in the event someone ever needs your 
assistance. And let’s hope that with good planning, proce-
dures and adequate resources you never have to use it on 
your inventory.

Katie the “Recall Gal” and Paul the “Recall Guy” represent the 

RAS Recall Team. Their Mission is to rid the planet of defective 

Airbags.

Want to join the Mission? Call the RAS Recall Team, 877-829-

1553
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A lot of people know that I am the “Queen of Cores!” I 
help recyclers set up core programs at their businesses, I 
teach classes on cores. I work closely with several core buy-
ers to make sure that my customers and I are up-to-date 
on any changes in the industry and that the best practices 
of collecting, invoicing, and sending cores in to the buyers 
are observed. I don’t want any of my recyclers to be “core 
incompetent!” 

One thing we should remember from the days when scrap 
was really high, is that all of our eggs should not be in one 
basket. Cores are a small percentage of our business; but, 
when done correctly, they can be a nice addition to the 
bottom line. 

One thing I ask my recyclers to do is to check the core prices 
when you first get the vehicle in (or when you evaluate the 
vehicle, if your bidding program allows it).

1. Run your vehicle through your core program and see 
what is valuable.  

2. Make sure that you (or your management system) sets 
the current price of the core. The days of “all alternator 
and starters are $3” are long gone.

3. Another thing I like to do is hit those core parts with a 

spot of paint. Pick a color that you don’t usually use at 
your business. I like pink, because no one seems to use 
pink for anything else. When the part gets up to the coun-
ter, the counter person or cashier automatically knows 
that the part needs a core. When the driver is dropping 
off a part with pink paint on it, they know that they need 
to pick one up.

4. Have bins or gaylord boxes set up with the core buy-
er’s name on the bin. This way, your people know ex-
actly where to put the core upon return. Make sure it 
is someplace covered, as these are “good parts” to our 
core buyers.

5. When it’s time to scrap the vehicle, you know that any-
thing with pink paint still left on the vehicle needs to 
come off. You only have to run the vehicle through your 
core program one time. 

6. Keep a work order, invoice, or spreadsheet to track the 
dollar amount of your cores.

I have noticed some misinformation out there when it 
comes to the tracking procedures of outstanding cores. My 
theory on this is the same as it is on every other aspect of 
our industry: We are NOT junk yards! We have professional 
businesses and should be running them accordingly!

Core Incompetence

By Theresa Colbert
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Welcome New ATRI 
Members

New Regular Members:
Rebuiltcars Corporation

21652 White Ave
Joliet, IL 60433

Ph: 630/527-0524
Fax: 630/527-0560

Mimdaugas Kazakevicius
email: info@rebuiltcars.com

website: www.rebuiltcars.com

Pick-N-Pull
7800 West 61st Place

Summit, IL 60501
ph: 701/873-1665

email: Ckelly@schn.com
website: www.schn.com

New Associate Member:
ALTA Construction Equipment Illinois, LLC

1035 Wylie Dr.
Bloomington, IL  61705

309/585-3800
chris.russell@altaequipment.com

www.altaequipment.com

Southern Core Catalytic Recycling
4041 W. Albany Street

McHenry, IL 50050
815/482-9692

Chris Richardson
Southerncoremchenry@outlook.com

Web: recycleyourcatalyticconverter.com

I recommend that my recyclers invoice the core buyers with 
the actual part and current prices that are showing in their 
core program. Some people think that you should inflate the 
core prices on your invoice to a core buyer to compensate 
for any shrinkage that may occur due to broken or damaged 
parts. I am totally against this practice, as this is not the way 
to run a trustworthy business.

Another thing I have noticed is my recyclers complaining 
that some core buyers are “slow pay” or “paying late.” Core 
buyer are YOUR customers. You may not have them on “30 
days,” as we all know it takes some time to check the loads 
in. With that being said, if your invoice has not been paid 
within a timely manner, as with any other customer, call 
them and remind them that the invoice is still outstanding. 

As always, have a GREAT month and a blessed New Year!! If 
you have any questions feel free to call me, text me, or email 
me! 859-802-2382 or TheresaC@Car-Part.cCom



Illinois Green Car Program (Illinois Certified Automotive Recyclers)
Illinois Green Car recognizes and certifies that the member meets certain criteria in terms of environmental 
impact, safety, licensing and other regulatory standards as well as general business practices. This 
program is endorsed by the Illinois EPA and is cost effective. For just $50 a year, you can become CAR 
certified through the National Association. ATRI has an established a working relationship with the Illinois 
EPA so if you have questions for them but don’t want to call, ATRI will be glad to make the call and 
provide you the answers.

ATRI Executive Director is a lobbyist for the association and engages legislative issues pertaining 
to Illinois auto recyclers. Through the Executive Director, ATRI engages in lobbying efforts and has 
established relationships with government agencies including the Secretary of State of Illinois.

Education and Training Opportunities
ATRI provides training throughout the year. Additionally, ATRI provides educational programs, social 
events, yard tours, and networking with fellow recyclers.

Opportunities to network, share and learn from other recyclers. See what works and what                             
does not.

ATRI Newsletter is published 6 times a year
The newsletter is currently mailed to all recyclers in Illinois. The newsletter includes industry news, a 
complete listing of the membership, updates on legislative and environmental issues and lots of other 
interesting information I am sure you will find useful in your day-to-day business operations.

Auto & Truck Recyclers Convention and Trade Show held annually
This event rotates around Illinois. This event is designed to bring recyclers and vendors together from 
all over to network, educate, and provide and encourage camaraderie. We invite our fellow recyclers 
from surrounding states to attend our convention and trade show, which clearly makes our convention a 
regional show like none other.

Website and staff accessibility, www.illinoisautorecyclers.com
• All members are listed on the website with all of your information, including a link to your    

website, if available.
• Newsletter archives
• Calendar of Events, as they are scheduled.
• Parts Search, an opportunity for each member to sell parts.
• Suppliers list, a complete list of suppliers, associate members of ATRI.
• All contact information for the ATRI Board of Directors and Staff.
• Staff accessible to answer all your questions, or find the answer for you.
• Information friendly, ask ATRI to email the membership with an article or question you may have.

ATRI is a member of the Automotive Recyclers Association, the National association for 
auto recyclers. ATRI is active by participating at the ARA conventions and sharing that information with 
ATRI Members.

All Illinois recyclers encouraged to join ATRI and make a 
difference by getting involved.  Support your state association 

and reap the great benefits of the membership.

ATRIATRI
Discover the Benefits 

of Being an ATRI Member!
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ATRI Direct Members

Please note that if you don’t see your company name listed in this issue, you are not a current member in good standing with ATRI.

Join ATRI TODAY and see what we can accomplish together!

111 Salvage, LLC 
Granite City 

618-931-2644

A Affordable Auto Parts, Inc.
Joliet

815-722-9072

A&A Midwest Rebuilders Suppliers, 
Inc.

Blue Island
773-624-6111

ABC Auto Parts & Sales, Inc.
Riverdale

800-458-7838/708-389-1456

Aero Auto Parts
Chicago

800-371-2620/773-483-2625

Ashley’s U-Pick-A-Part
Joliet, IL 

815-460-3692 

Auto Parts City, Inc.
Gurnee

847-623-3535

Available Auto Parts
Decatur

800-252-0780/217-877-1000

BC Automotive, Inc.
Zion

800-452-6768/847-746-8056

Bill Smith Auto Parts, Inc.
Danville

800-252-3005

Bionic Auto Parts & Sales, Inc.
Chicago

800-626-9618/773-489-6020

Bi-Rite Auto Inc.
Springfield, IL
217-753-1086

Broadway Auto Salvage
Braceville

815-237-8747

Bryant Industries U-Pull  
Auto Parts

Danville
217-431-0551

Calumet City Auto Wreckers
Calument City

708-68-6390 fax: 708-868-8925

Chicago U-Pic-A-Part
Chicago

ph: 773/599-9900 fax: 773/757-6602

City Auto Wreckers
Aurora

630-898-2900

Collins Truck Parts, Inc.
Tamaroa

618-496-5003

 Coultas Recycling Company
Danville

217-443/0510

Dan’s Used Auto Parts
Carterville

800/645-1425

Deactur Auto Parts, Inc
Decatur, IL

217/877-4371

Elgin Super Auto Parts
Elgin

847-695-4000

Fierge Auto Parts
Quincy

217-224-3000

Grand Street Auto parts
Alorton, IL

618-857-2006

I-55 Auto Salvage, Inc.
Channahon

815-467-2938

LKQ Corporation
Chicago

954-492-9092/877-557-2677

LKQ A-Reliable - Blue Island
Blue Island

708-385-5595

LKQ A-Reliable - U-Pull It North
Chicago

708-239-4370

LKQ Heavy Duty Core - Chicago
Lansing

800-621-4394

LKQ Metro Auto Parts - Caseyville
Caseyville

618-345-9659

LKQ Pick Your Part - Chicago Heights
Chicago Heights
800-962-2277

LKQ Pick Your Part - Rockford
Rockford

800-962-2277

LKQ Pick Your Part - You Pull It
Dixmoore

800-962-2277

LKQ Watseka - Geiger Truck Parts
Watseka

815/432-4944

Mack’s Auto Recycling, Inc.
Urbana

217-367-6219

Mullins Auto Parts
Mt. Olive

217-999-2030

Neal Auto Parts
Peoria

309-673-7404 

New Cats Auto Parts
Chicago

773-947-0500

Pick-N-Pull
Summit, IL

701/873-1665

Rebuiltcars
Naperville

630-527-0524

Rebuiltcars Corporation
Joliet, IL

Ph: 630/527-0524

Recycled Auto Parts Inc
Lombard

630-768-6314

Reds Auto Parts
Cottage Hills, IL
618-259-6432

Rhodes Auto S/S/S, Inc.
Streator

815-673-3737/800-548-9151

River Valley Truck Parts
Kankakee, IL

815-936-0406

Rockford Auto Parts, Inc.
Rockford

815-964-3396

Route 14 Auto Parts
Woodstock, IL
800/458-2810

St. Louis U-Pic-A-Part
Washington Park

618/293-6670

Scotty’s Auto Parts
Virginia

800-346-4540/217-452-3081

Shelby & Sons Inc
West Frank Fort
618-932-3083

Speedway Auto, Ltd.
Joliet

800-437-8733/815-726-0666

Stafford’s Auto Parts
Montgomery

630/892-4218

Three B’s Used Auto Parts
David Junction, IL

815/874-3903

Y-Yard Auto and Truck, Inc.
Effingham

217-536-6116
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ALTA Construction Equipment Illinois, 
LLC

Bloomington, IL 
309/585-3800

Berlinsky Scrap Corp.
Joliet, IL

815-726-4334

Car-Part.com
Ft. Wright, KY

800-347-2247/859-344-1925

Deigan & Associates, LLC
Lake Bluff, IL
847/578-5000

E & R Towing
Markham

708-333-7300

Hollander, A Solera Company
Plymouth, MN 
800-825-0644

Insurance Auto Auctions
Westchester, IL 
708-492/7000

Junk Car Medics
Rochester, NY
888/205-8652

Legend Smelting &  
Recycling, Inc.

Joliet, IL
800-697-5556

Marty Satz 
Midwest Insurance Consultants

St. Louis, MO
800-449-1151

Jim Weaver - The Burnham Group
at Morgan Stanley

Chicago, IL
312-827-6651

Phoenix Automotive Cores
Phoenix, AZ

602-415-9166

Recycle Technologies, Inc.
Wood Dale, IL
630-350-8909

SAV Transportation
Coon Rapids, MN

7634894258

Snyder Insurance Co.
Bloomington, IL
877-725-1800

Southern Core Catalytic Recycling
McHenry, IL

815/482-9692

United Recyclers Group
Centennial, CO
303/367-4391

VET Environmental Engineering, LLC
Sara Rae Hamidovic, PE CHMM 

Bloomington, IN
812-327-2838

Waubonsee Community College
Sugar Grove

630-466-2331

Young Insurance Agency
Rockford, MI

616-214-4238

ATRI Associate Members
Please patronize all our Associate Members who generously support ATRI throughout the year.

Wadley, Georgia  •  ironax@ironax.com
877-247-6629  •  Fax: 478-252-9030

www.ironax.com
Design & Manufacture of 
Scrap Metal Processing Equipment

Contact us for more 
information.

GRAPPLES

Remote control, automatic cycle. All 
it takes is ONE minute to bale a car!

IRONAX PACK BALER

IRONAX SHEAR  
PACKAGES
All shears feature  
360° continuous rotation.

IRONAX ENVIRO-RACK

The Enviro-Rack is the most superior auto fluid removal 
and dismantling system on the market today — complete 

fluid removal in less than 5 minutes!

All Envior-Racks are made in American with 
American steel for American-sized cars!



AT
R

I 0
91

8 ATRI News
RJ McClellan, Inc.
2357 Ventura Drive Suite #110
Woodbury, MN 55125

Change Service Requested

PRESORTED
STANDARD

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
Twin Cities, MN
Permit No. 7911


